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Important Dates 

13th December 2021 at 9.30am: Reception Nativity 

14th December 2021 at 9.30am: Reception Nativity 

15th December 2021 at 9.30am (N1&N3) & 1.15pm (N1&N2): Nursery performing Christmas songs 

17th December 2021: School finishing at 1pm for all children! Happy Holidays!  

15th January 2021: Closing date for applying to start primary school 2022-2023 

Cuba Class 
 

 



ONLINE SAFETY UPDATE 

Please see our school website for our updates.  

Click this link for information regarding the Netflix show squid game, please 

read and take note of our guidelines 

 

Dear all,  

Since the sad loss of Sabina, we have been overwhelmed with positive public support.  

Chefs in Schools have stepped into action, to drive a media campaign to help us raise funds for a garden 

in her memory.  https://www.justgiving.com/crowdfunding/sabinasgarden 

We are aiming to redevelop an area in the school grounds and have this named after Sabina as a lasting 

memory.  

The vegetable garden is now beginning to develop. We would like a flower garden and even an outdoor 

science classroom.  

https://rusheygreen.lewisham.sch.uk/parents-carers-information/child-safety
https://www.justgiving.com/crowdfunding/sabinasgarden


 





 

We have been very busy in Nursery over the festive period. For fire-

works night in November we used sequins and paint to  create our 

own fireworks scenes.  

Nursery Class 

Everyone is excited as we begin to get ready for the Christmas holidays. We’ve been using a 

range of different materials and resources to decorate our Christmas stockings, and our lovely 

Christmas cards. Each one is different, and everyone has the opportunity to develop their own 

creativity when making their Christmas cards.   

We’ve also made sure to try and make our environment as inviting as possible for the 
Christmas season. We’ve been posting Christmas cards in our Christmas post office, and 
also wrapping presents in our very own Santa’s grotto. I think it’s safe to say that we’re all 
ready for Christmas!   





     Inspired by Pablo Picasso- Cubist Portraits By Year 6   
 

Year 6 has been studying the work of Pablo Picasso, the founder of cubism.  As promised, 
in an earlier newsletter, here is a selection of their work.  We experimented with 2D 
shapes, drawn by hand, to create 

a colourful cubist portrait.  Drawing in this way has been thought provoking, experimental 
and challenged the children’s conceptions of art.  This is the first time the children have 
been exposed to cubism and they have produced some fantastic pieces of art.  

 

Art Class 

End of Term: 17th Dec 2020 - 1.00pm finish 

We hope you enjoyed our Christmas Fair!  


